April 21, 2017

Patricia Solano

Community Services and Special Transportation Superintendent
Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department

City of Riverside

Dear Patti,

This letter serves to document the mutually agreed decision to terminate the MOU between
the City of Riverside Parks, Recreation and Community Services Department and John Muir
Charter Schools. As discussed between Mike Wegner, IMCS Southern Regional Director, and
yourself, the vacancy created in the Job Developer position with the City of Riverside has
changed the nature of the program and thus the need for an official partnership between JMCS
and the City via an MOU. The current MOU will remain in effect until the end of the
academic year on 6/30/2017.

While there will no longer be an official MOU beginning on 7/1/17, JMCS will continue to
operate a dropout recovery program utilizing leased spaces from the City and will continue to
refer students to receive services offered at the local YOCs, such as Project Bridge and other
opportunities. We would appreciate the continued referral of eligible students who could
benefit from our program and look forward to continuing to work together to positively
impact the lives of the youth in Riverside.

Sincerely,

RJ Guess
CEO, John Muir Charter Schools

Serving California Conservation Corps, Local Conservation Corps, YouthBuild, and
Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act Programs

CCSA Hart Vision Award Recipient, Charter School of the Year 2015



